

Meldreth Eco Newsletter March 2017

This week is EDF Energy's Waste Week. The Eco Committee has signed up to take part in this campaign and will be monitoring waste and recycling throughout the school.

The children will be running an upcycle competition, open to all children across the school. Details attached.



Project Hope UK

Along with the Gardening Club, Eco Committee are working with Project Hope on their new



You Grow-They Grow campaign. The campaign aims to raise money for families in Munsieville, the oldest undeveloped township in South Africa. As a school we will hold a planting day, where in exchange for a small donation (suggested £1), children will plant their own plant and can then take this home Our planting day will be the 16th March. to nurture.

www.yougrowtheygrow.org

Please visit the school website to see our new Eco Committee page. Along with our smiling faces, we have uploaded our recent environmental review, action plan and ECO-CODE.



Meldreth Eco Committee's Upcycle Challenge

The Eco Committee challenge the creative children of Meldreth to upcycle unwanted items and create decorative or functional inventions.

Turn old socks in to puppets and phone holders, plant pots in to scarecrows or wellies in to plant pots.

Bring your wonderful designs in to school (Jay Class) and winners from Early Years, KS1 and KS2 will be announced on the 17th

March.

Remember the 3 Rs: reduce, reuse, recycle.